
Dads that Dig Morning – 10.10.24 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear male parents, carers & wider male family members,  

Following on from last year’s successful lads and dad’s health and well-being morning I would 

like to invite you to attend another male only Dads that Dig morning at Villa Real School to 

help us prepare the ground for a new sensory path in our Forest School Garden.  

The aim of the morning is to work together to dig up, remove and carry away some grass, soil 

and stonework to create a better footpath for all of the students to access and enjoy the Forest 

School Garden. The current path is a little over-grown and it needs some attention to be ready 

for a new path to be installed in 2025.  

It would be fantastic if you could help and support us with this project by committing a couple 

of hours of your time on Thursday 10th October 2024 from 9.45am-12.00pm. Spades and 

shovels can be provided, but please feel free to bring your own along with a pair of gloves as 

this will be quite heavy manual outdoor groundwork.  

Drinks and refreshments will be provided on the morning and even if you can only commit an 

hour of your time that would be most helpful and good of you to come into school to help us, 

but if not don’t worry as there will another one of these Dads that Dig days in early 2025.  

If you would like to attend, please return the tear-off slip below to your son / daughters Class 

Teacher and if you have any further questions about the morning, please give myself a call at 

school on 01207 503651.  

Best wishes,  

DDimmick  

Damien Dimmick  

Assistant SENCO  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I would like to attend / not attend the Dads that Dig morning on Thursday 10th October 

2024 from 09.45am – 12.00pm.  

Name of pupil………………...………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Name of parent / carer attending…..…………………………………………………………………. 


